From:

To:
Subject: RE: CEN22LA127 (N438RN) - Accident Update
Date: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 11:10:21 AM

[CAUTION] This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mike,

Thanks for the quick info. The pilot, Joseph Ray Rotge does not have a certificate or medical and the
aircraft is registered.

From: Hodges Michac! I

Sent: Tuesday, February 22, 2022 11:54 AM

To: Newton, Carl (+») I

Subject: CEN22LA127 (N438RN) - Accident Update

Hi Carl,

| hope you are doing well sir.

| was just assigned the accident with N438RN that occurred in Mountain Home, TX.

The NTSB case number for your records is CEN22LA127.

| just want to confirm that with this accident — the pilot (Joseph Ray Rotge) does not have a pilot
certificate and he also does not have a medical certificate?

For the aircraft itself, did it have a current registration?
Thank you for the help sir. Have a good week.

Mike

Mike J. Hodges, MS, CHP

Air Safety Investigator
National Transportation Safety Board

4760 Oakland Street, Suite 500
Denver, Colorado 80239-2793

Cellular/SMS: _
Facsimile: ||| GGG

Response Operations Center (24/7): 1-844-373-9922



Work Hours: Monday-Friday, 0900-1730 Mountain Time
“We always need to prepare ourselves for handling the unexpected.” — Neil A. Armstrong
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